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Ventures, experts in real estate redevelopment of historic properties, especially in the
Louisville Metro market, to examine the former school structure and offer his opinion of
the feasibility of using said structure as multi-family housing. According to Weyland's
analysis, the Church would face a shortfall of over $800,000.00 if it attempted to reuse
the school as a multi-family building. (See Email Correspondence from Bill Weyland to
Jon Baker, dated August 22, 2019, with attached pro forma analysis for repurposing the
former school building to multi-family residential, attached hereto behind Tab 4). Said
financial pitfall would not be taken on by any reasonable land user, and especially not by
a religious institution fulfilling its religious obligations to its parishioners from a faith
standpoint, as well as its duty to act as responsible stewards of limited financial
resources.

Demolition of the former school and former convent buildings is essential to the
Church’s plans to improve its charitable mission not only at the Holy Name Property, but
within Kentucky, to increase accessibility to charitable and other religious services for
handicapped, elderly, immigrant, indigent and other parishioners, and to use its property
as an expression of religious belief. In light of the exorbitant cost of all proposed
renovations to the subject structures, no economically feasible plan can be formulated
for the preservation of the same. Accordingly, without the application of economic
hardship here, the prospect for establishing the Church’s charitable hub center on the
Holy Name Property is zero. Unfortunately, what follows is the potential cease of all
religious activities on the Holy Name Property and the closing of the Holy Name parish.
This ultimate outcome would be significantly damaging to the viability of the
surrounding neighborhood and its potential to recover from its vulnerable condition.

Accordingly, on behalf of the Church and Catholic Charities, I humbly request you
consider application of the economic hardship exemption to your review of local
landmark designation request for the former school and former convent buildings on the
Holy Name Property. As explained herein, and in accordance with the Commission’s
Hardship Guidelines, the Church and Catholic Charities’ request for economic hardship
exemption is warranted.

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter.

the historic renovations of structures in Louisville, including the Henry Clay, Glassworks District,
Whiskey Row and the Edison Center.
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